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Minutes of St Dennis Playing Fields held in the Claytawc Centre on 

Tuesday 6th March 2018 at 7.00 pm 

 
Trustees Present: Cllr Mrs J Clarke (chairman), Cllr Snell (vice chair) Cllr Mrs K Taylor, Cllr 

Mr N. Edmunds, Cllr Mrs T. Edmunds, Cllr Ms S Kelsey, Cllr Panks, Cllr Cotton. 

                       

In Attendance:      Lynn Clarke Parish Clerk, Natalie Howard Office Administrator. Two 

representatives from Young People Cornwall  

                                

 

PF 28/17-  Apologies 

                  None, Cllr Bates absent 

                    

                      

PF 29/17 -  Declarations of Interest 

                   None  

 

PF 30/17 -   Public Participation 

                   Clerk reported recent vandalism to new signs and hand rail this has been 

reported to the police. 

 

PF 31/17 –  To adopt the minutes dated 14th November 2017. 

Proposed by Cllr Mrs K Kaylor seconded by Cllr Edmunds. Cllr Ms S Kelsey and Cllr Panks 

abstained as not present at the meeting all others in favour.             

                 

PF 32/17 -  To meet with representatives of Young people Cornwall and discuss the 

group using the park for activities. 

The representatives from Young People Cornwall were introduced and gave the Trustees a 

presentation. They explained that this has been running since April 2017 and they are 

currently looking for funding to run the project for the next year. The project is interacting 

with youngsters in the area and sessions are currently being held at the football club due to 

bad weather and dark evenings the sessions take place once a week and providing the 

funding is obtained they are looking to move back to the park in April 2018.  

 

Trustees informed the representatives that although they fully supported the project the 

Parish Council at this moment in time are not in a position to offer the amount of funding 

required. Cllr Mrs J Clarke did pass on advice for local funding that would be available to the 

group. The representatives were told that they did have approval from the Playing Field 

Trust to use the facilities, but they must liaise with the clerk and provide copies of the 

relevant paperwork and a timetable of when the park is in use so that arrangements can be 

made with the group to ensure that the gate can be unlocked if necessary and if there were 

instances where the park was not available for their use. The Parish Council will also be able 

to help with advertising of this project in the local community. 
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PF 33/17 - Matters Arising – Information Only 

                     None  

                   

                    

There being no other business to be transacted the Chairman closed the 

meeting at 7.25 pm. 

 

Chairman of St Dennis Playing Fields 

 

Signed……………………………… 

 

Dated………………………………. 

 

 

                   

 


